
1

Amadi, Eric A - DNR

From: Bollinger, Mike W (Pittsburgh) USA <Mike.Bollinger@TRMI.Biz>
Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 9:47 AM
To: Amadi, Eric A - DNR
Cc: Slenska, Mike (Pittsburgh) USA; Noel, Mike; Kamp, Tressie K - DOJ; Motl, Bradley J - DOJ; 

Buss, Pamela E - DNR; Fassbender, Judy L - DNR; Norman, Michele R - DNR; Alessi, 
Timothy G - DNR; McChesney, Charles (Pittsburgh) USA; Philpotts, Brett H (Pittsburgh) 
USA; Eric M. McLeod (Eric.McLeod@huschblackwell.com)

Subject: RE: Review of Beazer's Sept. 3, 2020 Response to DNR's Aug. 3, 2020 Letter - Former 
Koppers Tar Plant & Wabash Alloys (BRRTS #: 02-41-553761 & 06-41-561509) and City 
of Oak Creek Utility Corridor Lot 1 (BRRTS #: 02-41-561425 & 06-41-561426), Oak 
Creek, WI

Dear Eric; 
 
We have received and reviewed your letter dated October 16, 2020 regarding Beazer East, Inc.’s September 3, 2020 
submittal.  In our September 3rd submittal, we tried to diligently reply to the requests made in your August 3, 2020 
letter, and we provided what we believed were detailed narrative explanations and graphics to support the 
interpretation of the data derived from the various investigations.  
 
In your October 16, 2020 letter you state that our response entirely failed to properly address the issues identified in 
DNR’s August 3, 2020 letter but offer no further insight or clarification as to what was improper or inadequate in our 
submittal. 
 
Without further clarification and direction from the Department, we are struggling to understand how to proceed; 
exactly what may have been missing, what additional information DNR seeks from us, and what specific items DNR 
considers to be improper or inadequate.  Therefore, Beazer respectfully requests that a conference call be scheduled 
amongst representatives of Beazer and you and your management to identify in more detail what DNR believes must be 
provided to address these issues.   
 
Regards 
 
 
Michael W. Bollinger 
  
Sr. Environmental Manager 
Beazer East, Inc. 
c/o Three Rivers Management, Inc. (Agent for Beazer East, Inc.) 
600 River Avenue, Suite 200 
Pittsburgh, PA 15212 
  
(412) 208-8864 Office 
(412) 208-8803 Fax 
(412) 327-3362 Cell 
 
Mike.Bollinger@TRMI.BIZ 

 
 
 

From: Amadi, Eric A - DNR <Eric.Amadi@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Friday, October 16, 2020 3:25 PM 
To: Bollinger, Mike W (Pittsburgh) USA <Mike.Bollinger@TRMI.Biz> 
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Cc: Slenska, Mike (Pittsburgh) USA <Mike.Slenska@TRMI.Biz>; Noel, Mike <Mike.Noel@tetratech.com>; Kamp, Tressie K 
- DOJ <KampTK@doj.state.wi.us>; Motl, Bradley J - DOJ <motlbj@doj.state.wi.us>; Buss, Pamela E - DNR 
<Pamela.Buss@wisconsin.gov>; Fassbender, Judy L - DNR <Judy.Fassbender@wisconsin.gov>; Norman, Michele R - DNR 
<Michele.Norman@wisconsin.gov>; Alessi, Timothy G - DNR <timothy.alessi@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Review of Beazer's Sept. 3, 2020 Response to DNR's Aug. 3, 2020 Letter - Former Koppers Tar Plant & Wabash 
Alloys (BRRTS #: 02-41-553761 & 06-41-561509) and City of Oak Creek Utility Corridor Lot 1 (BRRTS #: 02-41-561425 & 
06-41-561426), Oak Creek, WI. 
 
Hi Mike (Bollinger): 
 
Please see attached letter regarding the referenced subject.   Please let us know, if you have questions. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Eric 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Eric Amadi 
Cell Phone: (414) 405-0752 - primary phone contact during the COVID-19 health crisis 
eric.amadi@wisconsin.gov 


